A.107/25
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of South Africa to the United Nations and other
International Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the -United Nations
Office for Outer Space Affairs has the honour to inform the Secretariat of the South

African representatives to the Action Team on Lunar Activities Consultation of the

Committee on the Peaceful Uses of OQuter Space.

Ms. Fikiswa MAJOLA Deiartment of Science and Technology (DST)

Mr. itumeleng MAKOLOI Department of Science and Innovation (DSI)

Mr. Kaizer MOROKA Deiartment of Science and Innovation (DSI)
Mr. Colin MATEME First Secretai: Permanent Mission of South Africa

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of South Africa to the United Nations and other

International Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
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